Fran Lusk

From: Marjain Breitenbach <localdoughboy1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 10:56 AM

To: Fran Lusk :

Subject: Establishing the Office of the Child Advocate.

i EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
| sender and know the content is safe.

This comes to you today from me the owner of Doughboys Donut Shop. Children in Kansas have no place to turn for help
when they are in the arms of the State. | have watched it first hand helplessly as my very own children were both lost in
a very abusive and unaccountable system ran by at the time SRS. Still to this day not much has changed for children
being abused. | am a host of a radio show called Jaws of Justice. | will be following this bill HB 2187 along with the other
bill the Senate will be working on that is somewhat like this. It's my hope children will get some true help when the very
system set up to protect them abuses them. Thank You Elisa Marie (Cosgrove) Breitenbach. My address is 1110 West
Walnut Street Independence. Our daughter lives in Kansas and our Breitenbach family farm in Belpre Kansas along with
my hisbands brothers. Thank you for any help you can provide these innocent children with.

Sincerely
Elisa Marie Breitenbach
816 977-5542



